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BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
 
May 15, 2020 
 
 
MR. JOSE PAOLO P. MUNGCAL 
Consultant 
29 Trinity Drive, Tierra Gloria Subd. 
Brgy. Pasong Tamo, Quezon City 
 
 
Dear Mr. Mungcal: 

 
We are pleased to inform you that contract for the project “Hiring of Highly Technical 
Consultant for the Ongoing Development of a Quality Management System Certifiable to 
ISO 9001:2015” is hereby awarded to you with a gross monthly compensation in the amount of 
Eighty Thousand Pesos (Php80,000.00), inclusive of all applicable government taxes, for a period 
of six (6) months. This contract is renewable at the option of the appointing Head of Procuring, 
but in no case shall exceed the term of the latter. 
 
Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within three (3) calendar days with your 
signature in the Conforme portion. 
 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Rose Ann S. Espiritu 
Director, ERTD 
 
 
                                     
CONFORME: 
 
 
 
By:   Mr. Jose Paolo P. Mungcal 

Consultant 


